
Dennis Nelson 
Windom City Clerk 
444 Ninth street 
Box 38 
Windom, Minnesota 56101 

November 3, 1989 

Re: A-4613 Windom (Bolin Petition - Ordinance No. 43, 2nd Series) 

Dear Mr. Nelson: 

Pursuant to your letter dated November 1, 1989, the Municipal 
Board will take no further action on the above-entitled annexation. 

The Municipal Board is, therefore, closing this file. 

PDL:sjh 

cc: Cottonwood County Auditor 
Great Bend Township Clerk 
Secretary of State 
Jerry Brown, MnDOT 

Sincerely, 

MUNICIPAL BOARD 

Patricia D. Lundy 
Assistant Director 


